



Foundation Stage 1 Weekly Newsletter

27th September 2019











THIS WEEK'S BUSY LEARNING

- Finishing off our 'School Fundraising' Christmas Cards.
- Talking about how the weather is changing.
- Size sorting.
- Chalk drawing outside.
- Taking it in turns to play the monster shape game using the sand timer effectively.
- Dinosaurs and shaving foam in the tuff tray.
- Dressing up as firefighters.
- Making flapjack.
- RISE assembly well done to Amelia Partridge for showing great confidence during circle time.
- P.E. with Mrs Ballard.

NEXT WEEK'S BUSY LEARNING

Harvest Festival

We will be walking to the church with the rest of the school on Monday 30th September for the Harvest festival. Parents are welcome to attend and are also welcome to walk up to the church with us. We will be taking food donations (long-life items) from next week (please give to a member of preschool staff).

School Photographer

Pre-school children will be having individual and sibling photos taken on Wednesday 2nd October. If you would like your child's photo to be taken but they do not attend on a Wednesday then please go down to the school hall for 8.30am.

HELPING AT HOME

- If your child attends a Friday morning please could you bring in a P.E. kit (a t-shirt and shorts/leggings) that your child may be able to get dressed into independently. We also advise that, on a Friday, your child wears loose clothes with minimal buttons, laces etc. so they are more able to get undressed independently for P.E. as well.
- Remember that if you wish to contact any staff at The Hive the contact details are as follows: Phone – 01285 810367, Email <u>admin@kempsford.gloucs.sch.uk</u>

